
Year Two Newsletter   
    Follow Year Two  on twitter @Maryellen_homer 

We are extremely pleased to welcome back Year Two parents and children!  We hope you have 

all enjoyed your half term break! 

 

This half term, we will continue with our exciting challenge pack where the children will be 

learning about things that fly.  By the end of this term, the children will have used a TASC 

wheel alongside their design skills to create an item that can fly.  

 

We will also continue to work with our poet Jas and children will be performing their poems on 

stage alongside other schools from Victoria Academies Trust. 

 

This term, Mrs Micklewright and Mrs Gill will be working in class with your children.  We are 

all very excited and are looking forward to continuing to work with you. 

 

Up Up and Away 

 

The children are now fully immersed in their 

challenge pack for this term!  We have 

learned about the history of aviation and will 

continue to learn about Space.   

This term, the children will be focussing on 

what we can make fly.  

Please ensure your child has their reading book in 

school everyday! 

 

            P.E. 

 

Last term, we focused on devel-

oping our throwing, catching and  

co-ordination skills. This term,  

we will be introducing simple 

games of football and bench 

ball so the children can apply 

the skills they have learned 

so far.  

Please ensure your child has 

a named PE kit in school.   

 

Homework 
 

Every week your child will 

receive a set of spellings.  

Please practise these at 

home daily as we will have a 

spelling test every Monday.  

Please encourage your  

children to read at home 

for 10 minutes everyday! 

Dates for your Diary 

              

Wednesday 7th March - Parents Evening 

Monday 12th March - Mothers' Day afternoon tea  

Friday 23rd March - Homework due date 

Friday 23rd March - Zone Assembly 

Tuesday 27th March - EYFS/KS 1 - Easter Bon-

net Parade 

Wednesday 28th March - Year Two poetry per-

formance  

(letter with details to follow.) 

Spring term Spring term Spring term Spring term 


